
2351 Burlington Tpke ^y^C * 

Towanda, PA 18848 

July 9, 2013 ^ 

Commonwealth of Pennsylvania 

Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission 

PO Box 3265 

Harrisburg, PA 17105-3265 

Attn: Mr. David Loucks, Chief, Motor Carrier Enforcement, Bureau of Investigation and Enforcement 

To Mr. Loucks, 

In speaking to a representative in your office on July 8,20131 was advised to write a letter to inform you 

that as of February 20131 closed my trucking business. I was unaware that I needed to notify you and 

cancel my PUC number at that time. 

My PUC number issued to Michael Shipman DBA Shipman Trucking on December 9,2009 is A-8911568. 

Please be notified that my business is closed and I do not need this PUC number any longer. 

I would also make you aware that since being assigned the PUC number in 2009 our area has undergone 

911 re-addressing and my official address is now 2351 Burlington Turnpike (Tpke), Towanda, PA. As 

your paperwork indicates, it was previously RR3 Box 184, Towanda, PA 18848. 

I am requesting you accept this letter as the appropriate notification of my business closure. I am 
hoping that this letter will complete my obligations to the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission and 
avoid my being assessed the $500.00 fine that is mentioned in your communications. 

Thank you for your prompt attention to this matter. 

Again, I apologize for my error in not notifying your offices of my business closure. If you need to speak 

to me for any reason do not hesitate to call me at my cell number, 570-637-2490. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Et Shipman 

DBA Shipman Trucking 
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